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HANECO LIGHTING PRICE NOTIFICATION

1 June 2021

Dear Customer,

As we have all experienced, there has been substantial cost increases over the past 12 month’s
effecting all products and services of which up until recently we have been able to contain.

We are continuing to receive costs increases and will need to review the pricing on Haneco
products. As a result, we will be issuing new pricing that will be effective from the 1 August

2021.

We are currently preparing a new price file which will be issued to you in the next few days

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards
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Wayne Curley
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